UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND COLLEGE PARK

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

April 4, 1939

Dr. E. H. Lindley, Chancellor University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Lindley,

The University of Maryland is planning a reconstruction of its programs in Health, Physical Education and Athletics. The Committee in charge is attempting to collect material pertinent to this study.

If your institution publishes any pamphlets, reports, handbooks, or other material on the administration of Health, Physical Education and Athletics at your institution, we will appreciate if you will send copies to Professor C. L. Mackert. In the event that there is a charge for this material kindly notify us.

Very truly yours,

H. C. Byrd President